
Translation: Para ver este boletín en español: 1) ubique el ícono que ve a la derecha de este
artículo ( la figura de palo en un círculo) ... está en la parte superior derecha de su pantalla. 2)
Haga clic en la imagen. 3) seleccione "Traducir" en la parte superior derecha de su pantalla
(computadora). 4) Seleccione Spanish/Español.​

Dear Terra Nova community,

Last Wednesday we celebrated the academic success of the
Class of 2023 at our annual senior awards ceremony. While we
will be honoring all of these award winners in a special edition of
our school newsletter, I would also like to take a moment to
acknowledge and appreciate the efforts of all our students this
school year and encourage them to finish strong in these last 11
days.

At Terra Nova, we firmly believe that each student possesses unique talents, strengths, and
potential. Academic awards are just one way to recognize exceptional achievements, but they do
not define the entirety of a student's capabilities or worth. The amazing part of this time of year is



to be able to reflect on each of our student’s personal growth, character development, and
contributions to the TN community.

To our students, please know that success is not always measured by awards or certificates. It is
about the progress you make, the lessons you learn, and the resilience you demonstrate. Your
unique talents and contributions make TN as vibrant and diverse as it is, and we are grateful for
your presence. We encourage you to continue pursuing your passions, setting goals, and
challenging yourself academically.

To all of our parents, family members, coaches, teachers and staff members, I am grateful for your
ongoing support and encouragement of all of our students. Together we foster an environment that
promotes learning, growth, and celebration of diverse talents.

Warmly,

Megan Carey
Principal

Biotech Lessons in Biology
Students in all biology classes are getting a taste of biotechnology, learning some lab techniques
such as micropipetting through a partnership with Bay Area Bioscience Education Community or
BABEC. Ms. Schroeder's classes just finished their micropipetting training by learning how to read
and set the volume of micropipettes. They then applied their new skill to create a mystery pattern
by following specific steps to transfer red, yellow, and blue dyes. Mr. Mullen's classes will start
their biotech lessons next week.

Yearbook Distribution



The yearbooks are here! Distribution will take place this week right
after school at Mr. Colvig's room, 312.

Monday will be a senior-exclusive day, where only 12th graders
will be allowed to pick up or purchase a yearbook for cash.
All grades can pick up their yearbooks Tuesday, Wednesday,
and Thursday of next week.
If you did not preorder a yearbook, we will have a very limited supply of yearbooks available
for cash purchase, first come first serve. Please have $100 in exact change; we cannot accept
checks or other forms of payment.

We're so excited to share our hard work and all the special memories captured in this year's
yearbook!

Thank you,
Tiger 2023 Staff

Prom Tickets On Sale Now

Tickets for Prom will be sold during lunch time only. Tickets are
$100 for TN Students and $110 for guests. Last day to purchase
tickets is this Wednesday May 17th!!

You must have your guest pass form completed at the time of
ticket purchase
Only Seniors can purchase tickets
Seniors can bring other TN students (no guest pass form required)



Bell Schedule Changes for May 24th, 25th and 26th

We have adjusted our bell schedule for the last week of May.
Please plan accordingly.

Wednesday, May 24th - Regular Day Schedule - Release time
3:30 pm
Thursday, May 25th (Graduation Day) - Minimum Day Schedule - Release time 1:15 pm
Friday, May 26th - Collaboration Day Schedule - Release time 2:12 pm

The last day of school for all students other than seniors is Wednesday, May 31, 2023.

Terra Nova Car Show & Swap Meet | Saturday, May
20th
Enjoy this popular event all in support of the Terra Nova Industrial
Tech Program. Without this event, the program is not possible.

So come on out and browse the classic cars, trucks and other
classic vehicles. Enjoy browsing through the Swap Meet! Enter their raffle to win some cool items!



In addition, the TN Car Show Committee will be cookin' up some BBQ for everyone to enjoy!

Click here for further information

https://terranovacarshow.com/


A Message from the Grad Night Committee...

***IMPORTANT INFORMATION-Please read thoroughly.

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO PURCHASED A TICKET FOR
GRAD NIGHT!

Because of many families’ generosity, we were able to award 4
students a scholarship to attend GRAD NIGHT. Thank you all so much!

Some notes on the evening:
● Students need to be on campus for pick-up at 9:30 PM sharp on Thursday, May 25. They will be
checked in and given a wristband before entering the shuttle.

● Backpacks, purses, bags, etc. are not allowed on the shuttle nor in the venue. Personal items
must fit in pockets. No outside food or beverages. There are no exceptions.

● This is a zero tolerance event and if students are found with alcohol, drugs, or vapes, parents will
be called and the student will need to be picked up from the venue.

● The event ends at 3:00 AM. It will take time for the students to load the shuttles and for
attendance to be recorded. Arrival time back to campus can be anywhere from 4:00-4:30 AM on
Friday, May 26.



● I strongly recommend that students are picked up at Terra Nova upon our return by parents or
family members. The teens will be exhausted which may make driving home risky.

● The name of the location will be emailed to you around 11:00 PM when the students have arrived
at the venue. My cell phone number will also be emailed. Please don’t hesitate to use it in case of
an emergency or if you need to communicate with me.

● WE STILL NEED CHAPERONES! We are required to have 10 and we have only 8. My husband and
I are both chaperoning. We need other parents to volunteer so we can meet this requirement. Non-
senior parents are welcome to help too! If your teen doesn't want you there, I totally get it, but
please know that the venue is huge with multiple rooms so it is very easy for your teen to hide
from you, if they so choose :) If you can help, please email me.

● There are still about 10 families who have not filled out the required release form. Your teen
cannot attend without this completed form. See link below.
Grad Night Expectations and Release Form

Thank you,
Jennifer Uter (jenlynn71@hotmail.com)
On behalf of the Grad Night Committee

College and Career Center Monthly Newsletter

If you are looking for information regarding college, career and/or
scholarships, head on over to the Monthly College and Career

Newsletter or see Ms. Spasic in the College and Career Center, Room A209 for more information.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdE68Vr8FkX3aj6o8Y3SxO3zR1ia7Gs9KnZgSYsTyTs7-ZW2g/viewform
mailto:jenlynn71@hotmail.com
https://www.smore.com/fumzc




The Wellness Team is here for you!

Feeling stressed, burned out, depressed, anxious, lonely, or just going through a tough time? You're
not alone, wellness is here for you!
Schedule a meeting now

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4EcZa-5l7QIGKsxgqsh_OwKJ_73RZfEzicR4RpoeM_d41KA/viewform








Stay Connected to Terra Nova Events

School Calendar
District Calendar 2022/23
TN Instagram - @terranovapride
TN Website

Megan Carey
Megan is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.juhsd.net/Page/10
https://www.juhsd.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=974&dataid=7913&FileName=2022-2023%20JUHSD%20School%20Calendar%20-Revised%209-21-22.pdf
https://www.instagram.com/terranovapride/?hl=en
https://www.juhsd.net/tnhs

